
 

 

School Council Minutes – 26th February 2024 @ 2.30pm 

In KS2 Quiet Room 
 

Attendance:  Theo, Jack, Reuben, Alana, Courtney, Noah, Layla, Ava-

Jade, Catherine, Freddie, George, Grace, Poppy, Eirinn, Jacob, Harry, 

Freddie, Mrs Bennett  

 

Minutes taken by: Mrs Bennett 

 

 The School Council talked about Red Nose Day, which is on Friday 

15th March. They talked about fundraising ideas. Following a 

discussion of the different ideas, the council have decided that: 

o Children can wear clothes that make them happy for the day 

in exchange for a donation of £1. 

o We will also hold a Bake Sale. Councillors shared that they 

had parents and grandparents who were brilliant bakers who 

they would ask to make some cakes. 

 Mrs Bennett shared that we have had another donation of £500 

from OBS. Mr Lane, Aubrie and Isabella’s Daddy has managed to get 

it for our school again. The councillors were amazed and were very 

grateful to Mr Lane and the company he works for. /this money 

will be spent on improving Year 3 and Year 4 home reading books 

so that children will have an exciting range of books to read at 

home. 

 Councillors decided to order a bench with a chess set and snakes 

and ladders game on it. They have asked Mrs Bennett to order one 

which has been made of over 21,000 recycled plastic bottles. It will 

cost £480. Children debated which colour the frame should be. 

After much discussion the chose the black frame.  

 Mrs Bennett will ask Mrs Robbins to order the table. 

 Mrs Bennett thanked the School Councillors for being so 

enthusiastic, hardworking and such great role models. 

 

Mrs Bennett thanked all councillors for their suggestions and opinions 

and the meeting closed at 3pm. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCILLORS PLEASE CAN YOU TALK ABOUT THESE MINUTES 

WITH YOUR CLASS  


